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I am in favor of the permit for Lutsen's proposed expansion. I am a skier, and I visit the Lutsen area in other

seasons as well. I own a Lutsen Sea Villa, where I stay when I'm there.

Lutsen Mountains have been a good steward of the land they currently use, and skiing is a good use of the land,

consistent with the purposes of the National Forests.

 

Thanks for soliciting comments,

Mark Gilbert


